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2020-0001-INVI-P – Suspected Violations of the Architect of the Capitol (AOC) “Government 

Ethics,” “Standards for Conduct,” and “Personal Property” Policies: Substantiated 

 

On August 23, 2019, the AOC Office of Inspector General (OIG) received a complaint from an 

AOC manager concerning an AOC employee, who removed AOC property and used it for 

personal use. The investigation determined that the AOC employee removed a broken aluminum 

ladder from a trash collection container and took it home. After realizing the ladder was broken, 

the AOC employee returned the ladder to AOC and discarded it. Further, the AOC employee 

admitted taking home a bull float (concrete finishing tool), property of the AOC, valued at 

$188.80, to use on a personal project and returned it to the AOC upon completion. 

 

Final Management Action: The AOC employee resigned effective May 22, 2020. The 

investigation is closed. 
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 Investigative summary continued if needed… 
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